October 23, 2022 Minutes

Meeting began at 2:15 P.\VL.

Pledge of Allegiance was conducted by Gene Szura .

Minutes were read bv Ariene

Pat thanked everyone who wore pink for Breast Cancer month, especially in honor of Joanne .

Arlene announced birthdays, anniversaries, get well. Lucille has sent get well cards to Lois,Donna, and Mel. Hopefully all are on
che mend. We had a special visitor today at meeting. A well missed member Walter atiended meeting. | believe everyone was

happy to see him after a long absence and | am sure Waiter enjoyed seeing old friends agair

TREASURER REPORT - Old balance 329,081.00, New balance - $29,137.00 . Expenses included: Fall cruise, picnic,Spring Cruise
=n$2421.00.

Lois reported no correspondence . Donna spoke tc Darci about changes being made by CTCL

Paul Schroli reminded members to send him any info you want him to put in our next newsletter.

WEB PAGE: Pat is working diligently going thru pics for the web page. Lots of work and pics. Facebook-
Fall pics have been posted by Paui Schroll.

Lucille has not sent any recent Get well cards out but it was brought up that Jerry has had heart surgery.

FALL CRUISE- 11 Birds and 31 people attended & beautiful day at Finding Home. Thank you Sue Gavyet for all your hard work in
planning the cruise in a short time

Todays meeting is called “Annual Meeting” which means that all positions in club are up for re-elections and it seems nothing
will change . All are doing a wonderful job and the club decided to keep them on the payroll.

CTCI TEXAS CONVENTION - 4 of our club members will be attending.

Walter thankad the GUYS from our club who took him out to lunch.

Bob Notar had a once in a lifetime experience. His T-Bird was filmed in a Marilyn Monroe shoto shoot.

CHRISTMAS PARTY will be on Dec. 3 at Al di La, 1 Hoboken Rd. East Rutherford, NJ. Starts at 5 PM. We will be collecting Toy for
Tots if anvone is interested in bringing a new unwrapped toy. Price is $65pp(couples) and members dues will be paid . if single

S65 and % of dues will be paid. Food will be served Family style this year, It was voted on that there will be NO grab bag.

It was firmly decided that the club WILL NOT BE DONATING TO ANY CHARITY. This has been brought up on cur past meetings
and members have decide to refrain.

GRILLE PLAQUES — Sue Gayet has checked on the plagues and the price is high and they are not willing 1o let the club keep the
dye.

Pat has asked members to let him know if anyone wants to add anything to our agenda at our meetings. Just let him know .
Thank you Dorothy for the beautiful centerpieces that were handmade by you. All from natures garden.

NEW BUSINESS: Julieann asked about our Sweetheart brunch in February and everyone agreed to continue going to Mcloones
in West Orange where we have been having it the past several years. Date to be determined. Either Feh. 12 or 18.

2aul Adamoff had mentioned donating to Automotive School but it was decided not to donate at this time.

Al Cirinelli has graciously volunteered to pick up Waiter so he can attend our Christmas party. Thanks Al and Lorraine.
50/50 — Won by Walter $75

Meeting adjourned at 2:50 PM.

Our next meeting will be on Nov. 13 at Delizios in Boonton hosted by Bob Heisler.



